**To:** President and Members of the Munster Town Council

*From:* Wendy Mis, IAMC, CMC, Clerk-Treasurer

*Copy to:* Patricia L. Abbott, IAMC, MMC, Controller

Dustin C. Anderson, Town Manager

Date: December 19, 2022

Subject: Ordinance 1890, 2023 Salary and Pay Plan

Council held first reading on this matter at the December 5, 2022 meeting. Compensation of elected officials must be fixed, and the Police Pension Base must be certified before January 1 of the ensuing year. Proposed Ordinance 1890 has been prepared for that purpose and it includes other annual authorizations related to payroll.

Since first reading, language has been modified regarding the holiday bonus and a typographical error was corrected.

## **RECOMMENDED ACTION:**

By motion and roll-call vote, adopt Ordinance 1890 on second reading as amended.